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The comments that I will make belong in the category of goals that the Panel should try to achieve as it evaluates the existing tax system and recommends options for reform.

I believe that any tax reform should try to avoid drastically “changing the rules” for people who have made important life decisions based on the current tax code. I am presently living on tax-exempt income. If the tax code were changed so that a consumption-based tax was put in place, my income would be subject to taxation and my lifestyle would be markedly altered. I am not against consumption-based taxation in and of itself, but, if such a system were put in place, I think fairness would require that adjustments of some kind be made to make the system “spending power neutral” for people in my circumstances.

